
IMPORTANT TELEHEALTH 
UPDATE FOR HDHP MEMBERS

In 2020, the federal government provided temporary relief during COVID that allowed 
telemedicine to be covered without affecting other health coverage when used with a high 
deductible health plan (HDHP). This meant that people could keep contributing to their health 
savings accounts (HSAs) while employers offered telemedicine services without requiring 
HDHP members to meet their deductible first.

Unfortunately, Congress did not extend this COVID relief before they adjourned in December 
2024. This means that starting January 1, 2025, using general telemedicine or telehealth 
services will make you ineligible to contribute to your HSA if you have an HDHP. To assist all 
Light & Wonder Creators and Sci-Players enrolled in the Aetna HDHP plan in continuing their 
HSA contributions in 2025, we have implemented some changes to the telehealth services.

Starting January 1, 2025, telehealth services through Doctor on Demand will have 
a $45 copay for each visit. This change allows you to continue using telehealth 
services without having to meet your HDHP deductible first or losing your eligibility 
to contribute to your HSA.

$45 COPAY FOR 

AETNA HDHP 

MEMBERS USING 

DOCTOR ON DEMAND
STARTING 1/1/25 DUE TO FEDERAL 

REGULATIONS

FOR ACCESS TO DOCTOR ON DEMAND, VISIT OUR BENEFIT 
SITE BY SCANNING THE QR CODE BELOW:


